
CONSULTATION RESQUEST TO ALL RESIDENTS OF  

PRESTON RICHARD PARISH 

 

 Hi All, 

 At the Parish Council meeting on 17th January 2022 there was an item on the 

agenda which the Parish Council needed input from the residents of our Parish. 

As no residents were present it was decided we should approach you directly 

through the media on this matter to gain your ideas and opinions.  

We are asking for suggestions as to what improvements you would like to see 

in our Parish. The suggestions would need to be within the Parish Council’s 

jurisdiction but even if you are unsure of what that is please let us have your 

ideas or suggestions and we will see if they are possible or perhaps by liaising 

with District or County Councils, we can make it happen.  

It's your Parish so your input is vital for the improvement of the Parish to aid 

the wellbeing of the residents. We would welcome your thoughts and ideas on 

the above, you can let us know by approaching one of the Councillors or 

emailing the Parish Clerk, all contacts on this web site 

https://www.prestonrichard.co.uk/?YOUR_PARISH_ 

 Many thanks for your time and hopefully for your suggestions. 

Ann Park Parish Clerk 

https://www.prestonrichard.co.uk/?YOUR_PARISH_

